

Global Alliance Against Traffic in Women

Issue 1/2015







Dear Members and Friends,

Greetings from the International Secretariat at the start of 2015! We are very much looking forward to the activities we have planned for the year. Launching the fourth issue of our *Anti-Trafficking Review* looking at 15 years of the UN Trafficking Protocol; international advocacy opportunities at the 59th Commission on the Status of Women and UN Crime Congress; and working with groups on the ground through our project work in Asia and the Middle East - to name just a few highlights coming up.

As we enter a new year, we have been reviewing our monthly ebulletin. We want to make sure this ebulletin is as useful and engaging to you as possible. We have therefore decided to send out more frequent and timely emails highlighting important news or opportunities for our work as an Alliance. We will then release longer e-bulletins on a quarterly basis which will allow us to bring you more analytical articles, interviews and opinion pieces.

We would very much welcome your feedback on our new format in the coming months. What would you like to see in your e-bulletin? What information do you find useful? And if you would like to contribute any content - an interview, opinion piece or news about your work - please do let us know. Email iasmin@gaatw.org with your thoughts.

In the meantime we have two new exciting positions currently being advertised at GAATW to support all the new project work we will be doing this year. We are recruiting for a Programme Officer for our Access to Justice programme and a Programme Officer (Research and Training). We would be very grateful if you could help circulate these two opportunities with GAATW.

We look forward to hearing from you and working with you in the coming year.

Warm regards,

GAATW International Secretariat

Job Announcement

- Programme Officer, Access to Justice Programme
- Programme Officer (Research & Training)

Read on...

www.gaatw.org

Forward this email



This email was sent to gaatw@gaatw.org by $\underline{\text{qaatw@qaatw.org}} \mid \underline{\text{Update Profile/Email Address}} \mid \underline{\text{Rapid removal with }} \underline{\text{SafeUnsubscribe}}^{\text{\tiny{TM}}} \mid \underline{\text{About our service provider}}.$



Try it FREE today.

GAATW | P.O. Box 36 | Bangkok Noi Post Office | Bangkok | 10700 | Thailand